
 
 
 

 
 

Gates School Board of Directors 
First Election Timeline 

 
 
01/14/2022:  Call for Board Candidates will be distributed to the public. Each prospective board member 

must complete an online filing form.  PCSASC will have these available online for submission/distribution.  If a 

board candidate is not able to complete the online candidate filing form, it is the school’s responsibility to 

assist the candidate with data entry.   Links will be created from school’s website.   

Link to Candidate form: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsmeZG7iWM_RmF_kll4GSS0vssuh6LGGs-

iEAcR2tBRAqEpQ/viewform  

1/24/2022:  Close of filing period. Candidate filing will be closed at 5 PM EST. 
 
1/26/2022: Candidate information and application answers posted online.   
 
2/15-17/2022:  Election.  Voting opens with e-ballot links emailed to each parent/guardian and employee of 
school.  Voting will open at 8 AM on Wednesday, February 15, 2022 and close at 4 PM on Thursday, 
February 17, 2022.  There is one vote per child enrolled in the school and one vote per employee.  Voting will 
be available via e-ballot allowing parents and employees to vote via the internet.   Each ballot will have a 
unique pin number to ensure confidentiality and integrity of the process.  Computers and paper ballots will 
be available at the school during normal school hours for families with no internet access or with limited 
computer knowledge. 
 
2/18/2022: Election results will be certified, and elected school board members will be announced publicly.   
 
2/24/2022: The newly elected board member will take office and be formally sworn in at the regularly 
scheduled February board meeting.  This completes the election process. 
 
Meeting and Training Requirements: 
 

Board Members are required to attend all board meetings. 

 

Mandated Board Training – All board members are required to attend board training within 1 year of being 
elected  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsmeZG7iWM_RmF_kll4GSS0vssuh6LGGs-iEAcR2tBRAqEpQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsmeZG7iWM_RmF_kll4GSS0vssuh6LGGs-iEAcR2tBRAqEpQ/viewform


 

It’s time for the first Gates School Board Elections! 

 

The Board of Directors shall consist of nine (9) Directors (as outlined in the South 
Carolina Charter Schools Act {SC Code of Laws Title 59, Chapter 40}, as amended, 
and the Gates School Charter and Bylaws), with five elected and four appointed. A 
choice of membership of the Board will take place every year. The role of the board 
is to advance the mission of the school by governing with policies which ensure the 
school complies with state regulations regarding charter schools in South Carolina 
and by ensuring the school is fiscally sound.  We seek diverse board members who 
are eager to commit their time and energy to stay abreast of the latest legislative 
issues that impact the school.  Per law, at least 50% of members must have 
experience in business or kindergarten-high school education.  Board members are 
responsible for the long-term sustainability of the school.  All board members must 
be South Carolina residents and clear a SLED background check.   

 


